
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, February 22, 2024 10:29 AM 
'davis.phyllis@leg.state.fl.us' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00861 -2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-fi ling (E-filing ID= 35091) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing per phone conversation. Efiled in Docket 20240016, however, efiled description references Docket 
20240014, and document PDF indicates Docket 20240015. 
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Descliipli.on OPC's Notice of lntetVenlion in Dooke1 No.. 20240014-EG 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl .us 
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